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The Washington Post Quotes Laura Reathaford on
Return to Office Policies

April 8, 2022

Laura Reathaford is quoted in The Washington Post article "Ask Help Desk: What Happens if You Refuse To
Go Back to the Office?" In the article, Laura states, "It is important for employees to have discussions with
their supervisors and raise any concerns before it gets to the point of leaving the job."
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